
HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE
accepting toys Until December 20th

4th Annual 
Rosewood Cares

Donate a toy to help support Rosewood families
this holiday season!

We are accepting donations of new toys for
community members to take home during our

annual Rosewood Cares event.

Order toys online to
be delivered to The
Rosewood Initiative

Or

Drop off toys at 14127 SE Stark St
on 12/14, 12/17, or 12/18 between

10am-3pm

www.rosewoodinitiative.org

@rosewood_initiative


